
Bulletin No. 1066
Friday 8th December 2023

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents,

This week, I have thoroughly enjoyed watching our Early Years and Infant Nativity performances. Once
again, I have been blown away by the confidence of all our pupils as they told wonderful stories and
sang their hearts out on stage in front of a large audience. Thank you to the team involved in putting
together such fantastic performances, it was a delight to see the children’s smiling faces on stage. Not
forgetting, all the parents who have supported their children by practising their lines or sending in
costumes, thank you all. As usual, we have been collecting for Martin House Children’s Hospice at our
Early Years & Infant Nativities; thank you for your kind donations. On Monday, our Junior pupils will be
performing in Bingley Parish Church and I am eager to see the show this year. Everyone is welcome to
watch in church, so do come along if you can.

Last Friday, we held our Christmas Fair and it was a great success; we raised over £600 in just over an 
hour! Thank you to The Friends and any volunteers who came along to lend a hand, there really is so 
much work to do to hold a fair, especially on a Friday night.  Thank you to all the staff, who helped on 
stalls and afterwards with tidying up.  We will be drawing the raffle in our final Merit Assembly on 
Monday, so fingers crossed!

Next week, all our pupils will have their Christmas Parties, as well as Christmas Lunches; all details are 
detailed below, as well as on the School Story of Class Dojo. We will close the term with our fabulous 
House Talent Competition on Friday, also a non-uniform Christmas Jumper Day. 

The new Clubs List for January will be posted on Class Dojo, so please contact your form teachers if you 
want your child to try something new.  Christmas Holiday Club is open from Monday 18th - Friday 22nd

December, so please contact Mrs Kernick on Class Dojo if you want to book a place.

The recent frosty weather seems to have passed for now, however in the event of changes to the school 
day due to snow, for example, please do keep an eye on Class Dojo where we will keep you updated.

Have a lovely weekend
Mrs Arnold & The Staff at Lady Lane ParkSchool & Nursery



Our Nativity Performances

Kindergarten and Form 1

Form 2 and Form 3



Our Christmas Week in school

Christmas Lunches
Infants - Wednesday13th December

Juniors - Thursday 14th December

Christmas Parties
Form 2 & 3 – Monday 11th December

LVI/UVI – Tuesday 12th December
Form 4 & 5 – Wednesday 13th December

Kindergarten & Form 1  - Thursday 14th

December

Christmas Jumper Day
Come to school in non-uniform and your 

favourite Christmas jumper on our last day of 
school

Talent Show
Friday 15th December

Junior Carol Service
All Saints Bingley Parish Church – Monday 

11th December
Please see event on whole school story for 

further details



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Monday 11th December – Friday 15th December 2023

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Pasta, Tomato 
Sauce & Cheese

Meatballs and 
Cous Cous

Infant Christmas 
Lunch

Juniors: 
Sandwich Lunch

Junior 
Christmas Lunch

Infants: 
Sandwich Lunch

Student Choice

Sponge and 
Custard

Angel Delight Christmas Tree 
Ice Cream

Christmas Tree 
Ice Cream

Student Choice

Vegetarian 
& 

Halal option

Vegetarian 
& 

Halal option

Vegetarian
& 

Halal Option

Vegetarian
& 

Halal Option

Upcoming Events
December

Junior Carol Service, All Saints Bingley Parish Church –
Monday 11th December @ 7pm

Christmas Jumper Day, Talent Show & School Closes for Christmas –
Friday 15th December

Christmas Holiday Club – Monday 18th – Friday 22nd December

January
Return to school – Thursday 4 January 2024

Robin Hood Pantomime – Monday 15th January

Christmas Post Box
Our Christmas post box is located in the front entrance and it is available 

for the children to post their Christmas cards.
Heads of School will distribute them to classes daily.

Table Tennis, Netball and Football Club
Due to the Christmas celebrations in school and the festive period upon us, inclusive 

of the dark night; Table Tennis, Netball & Football clubs will resume after the 
Christmas holidays. 





Christmas Holiday Club
Monday 18th December – Friday 22nd December

Find out what is happening each day


